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Gary Edwards
1313 Murray Street
Forty Fort, PA 18704

Gary:

Thank you for speaking at the Anglers’ Club of New York's Fall Dinner. Your presentation on fishing the Salman
River was extremely well received. Over the past few years, there has been growing interest among Club
members in fishing the Lake Ontaric tributaries. Your presentation gave everyone 8 great overview of not only
how to fish the river but the cpporunities that exist to fish the area year round. In addition to the Salman there is
an intarest in other fishing opportunities like Morth and South Sandy Creeks and one that | had never heard of that
you talked about, Catfish Creek. As more of us head north to take advantage of the closest place to the New York
metro area to catch stealhaad and salmon, | know we will be making wse of the information you shared at the
Chub.
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